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August 20, 2013 

We received your request for our response to the Bicameral Task Force for Climate Change letter of 
February 25, 2013. 

We are unable to provide that to you, but if you are interested in the Architect of the Capitol's 
savings initiatives, please go to the website, AOC.GOV. The AOC includes information on its 
energy savings initiatives on its website. 

Sincerely, 

Carol M. Bates, Inspector General 

cc: The Honorable Stephen T. Ayers, Architect of the Capitol 
Christine Merdon, Chief Operating Officer 
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